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ADVISORY     ON     ALL     AFFECTED     POWER     SECTOR
STAKEHOLDERS   TO   IMMEDIATELY   INSPECT,   ASSESS
AND    REPORT   ANY    DAMAGE    CAUSED    BY   THE    6.6
MAGNITUDE EARTHQUAKE 0N 24 JULY 2021

JUL  30  2021

This  refers to the  Earthquake  Information  No.  2  of the  Philippine  Institute  of Volcanology
and  Seismology  on  the  occurrence  of  a  6.6  magnitude  earthquake  on  24  July  2021
(Saturday)  at  04:48 AM  with  epicenter  located  at  13.65N,120.54E  -023  kin  S  26°  W of
Calatagan, Batangas. The report includes the following intensity on the following areas:

•  Intensity  V  -    Calapan  City  &  Puerto  Galera,  Oriental  Mindoro;  Sablayan  and
Magsaysay,  Occidental  Mindoro;  Carmona  &  Dasmarinas  City,
Cavite

•  Intensify  lv -   Quezon  City;  Marikina City;  Manila  City;  Makati  City;  Taguig  City;
Valenzuela City; Pasay City; Tagaytay City, Cavite; Batangas City
& Talisay City, Batangas; San Mateo, Rizal

• Intensify Ill  -    Pasig City; San Jose del Monte City, Bulacan

ln  line with  Section  37,  Chapter  Ill  of Republic Act  No.  9136,  also  known  as the  Electric
Power Industry Reform Act of 2001, which mandates the  Department of Energy (DOE) to
supervise the  restructuring  of the electric power  industry to ensure  reliability,  quality,  and
security of electric power supply,  the  DOE  hereby  issues this advisory directing  all  power
sector stakeholders to  immediately inspect,  assess and  report any damage/s  incurred  by
the facilities caused by the said earthquake.

Pursuant to the directive of Secretary Alfonso G.  Cusi,  all  reports on the assessment and
inspection  should  be submitted  to the Task  Force  on  Energy  Resiliency (TFER)  and  the
Electric  Power  Industry  Management  Bureau  (EPIMB),  as  lead  and  co-lead  group  in  the
DOE, respectively, as they are handling the monitoring of calamity-related concerns on the
Electric  Power  Industry.  The  TFER  and  EPIMB  will  be  coordinating  with  the  concerned
stakeholders  to  ensure  the  normal  operations  of  affected  power  stakeholders  after the
occurrence      of     this      natural      calamity.      All      reports      can      be      submitted      to
tfer.secretariat@gmail.com and mcmarasjgan,epimb@gmail.com.
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